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Hello, I am sending the following letter on behalf of Alexander Sloane and Alexandra Schuster.
 

 
Greetings,
 
We are contacting you as residents of Palm Beach . We have been blown away in recent years
by the amazing work that has been done in restoring the Roya Poinciana Plaza. Upmarkets
took a local eyesore and turned it into a premier town center. We often visit the wonderful
shops and restaurants with our friends and family. 
 
We were very excited to hear that Upmarkets has put together a wonderful team and plan to
restore the Royal Poinciana Playhouse.  We love the idea of being able to attend shows at the
restored playhouse with our young daughter for years to come.
 
It is our hope that the Town Council will allow Upmarktets to move forward with the
restoration as quickly as possible and continue the incredible revitalization Royal Poinciana
Plaza and Playhouse.
 
Best Regards,
 
Alexandra Schuster & Alexander Sloane
311 Pendleton Lane,
Palm Beach, FL 33480
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